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Graduate Fair Request Form

The Midwest Chapter of the American College of Medicine was the first regional chapter to be granted permanent status.  It was founded to follow, fulfill, and promote, at the regional level, the objective of the American College of Sports Medicine.  Our Chapter includes, Illinois, Indiana, Iowa, Michigan, Ohio, and Wisconsin. Participation in our annual meeting has seen tremendous growth in the last few years with over 400 attendees in 2012 (Maumee Bay, OH), 400 in 2013 (Merrillville, IN), 500 in 2014 (Merrillville, IN), 525 in 2015 (Ft. Wayne, IN), 545 in 2016 (Ft. Wayne, IN), and….669 in 2017 in Grand Rapids, MI.  Attendees, include a large number of undergraduate students in a variety of sports medicine, nutrition and exercise science majors with strong interests in attending graduate school.
Exhibiting at our annual meeting would provide your organization exposure to members in higher education, hospital, and health/fitness settings to market your degree options and opportunities. 
The graduate fair will be open on Friday of the meeting.  Participation includes a one skirted table with electricity upon request.  

Complete the request and return to:  office@mwacsm.org
Request Form to participate in the MWACSM Grad Fair
Contact Person:

Email Address:



Phone:

Affiliation:

Payment Options

1. Complete the online MWACSM Exhibition Form and pay by credit card ($100 via paypal on mwacsm.org; click on Annual Meeting).  Information will be sent to MWACSM Office.  A printable receipt will appear once your payment is processed.

2. Fill out this form, print it, and mail a check made out to MWACSM for $100 to the MWACSM Office, 410 S. 3rd St., 122 Karges, River Falls, WI 54022 ATTN: Dr. Jodee Schaben.  Please allow one to two weeks for confirmation of your payment.

Need an Invoice or Receipt?

If you pay with pay pal your receipt will be printed for you.  Those mailing in payments will be provided with a receipt upon request or at the MWACSM Annual Meeting.

Questions?

Please contact Jodee Schaben at office@mwacsm.org 
Draft #1
Sunday, July 18, 2010
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